<<date>>

<<manager of immunisation team>>
Dear <<>>
Re: Payment for undertaking compulsory online COVID vaccination education
[bookmark: _GoBack]I understand that by agreement between the Victorian Department of Health and the Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation (Victorian Branch) that staff involved in the vaccination program are entitled to six hours of pay at the employee’s usual base ordinary rate of pay. This is subject to the criteria below which I confirm that I meet:
1. I registered with a public hospital or Torrens Health to participate in the vaccination program;
2. I have the underlying qualifications and professional registration allowing me to deliver intra-muscular vaccinations;
3. I have successfully completed the Commonwealth and Victorian COVID vaccination training modules; and
4. I am available to deliver vaccinations.

At this time, I have not received the payment mentioned above.
I request confirmation that I will receive the payment, and the pay period in which I can expect the payment to be made.
Kind regards 


<<employee name>>
<<employee ID number>>

Cc records@anmfvic.asn.au 

